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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

WATER MAIN EXTENSION PROJECT 
 

As part of the Town’s ongoing Capital Improvement Program, the Department of Public Works 

will continue its ongoing multi-year Water Main Extension Project on Main Street by continuing 

installation of a new 12” ductile iron water main.  This phase of the project is scheduled to begin 

on July 8th and take place on Main Street between Meeting Hill Lane and Grove Street.  It is 

anticipated that work will take approximately 4 weeks to complete. 

 

The installation of this new 12” concrete lined ductile iron water main, which was recommended 

as part of the Town’s 2001 Water Master Plan, will create a direct connection between the center 

of town and the Union Street standpipes, providing for increased fire flow capacity to the center 

of Town. 

 

During construction, residents and can expect a heavy presence of construction vehicles and 

equipment during work hours.  Additionally, work will require that a trench be excavated in the 

roadway in order to install the new water main, so the roadway surface may be uneven at times. 

The DPW will make every effort to keep inconveniences to a minimum and the Police Department 

will provide Traffic Safety Detail Officers to assist with vehicular and pedestrian traffic 

management, increase work zone safety, and enforce parking restrictions.  Residents, drivers, and 

pedestrians are asked to follow posted instructions, including temporary detours, as applicable. 

 

Project updates will be posted online at https://www.hanover-ma.gov/public-works/pages/water-main-

extension-project.  Should you have any additional questions about the project, please contact the 

Hanover Department of Public Works at 781-826-3189 or office@hanoverdpw.org. Thank you for 

your cooperation and understanding while we continue to improve Hanover’s water distribution 

system. 
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